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March 20, 2017 
 

Missouri Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 

Early Childhood Mental Health Workgroup 

Call–in phone Numbers: 526-6012/866-630-9353 
 

Meeting Minutes 

10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 

Present Via Phone: Julie Allen, Stephanie Chandler, Cindy Reese, Beth Ann Lang, Lori Masek, 

Justin Logan, Mary Chant, Angie Wendt, Jo Anne Ralston, Suzie Henderson, Shelley Mayse and 

Kristin Yach 

 

Agency and Partner Updates 

 Julie – Missouri Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics and Project LAUNCH will 

host another event late summer. The original event had to turn away many who wanted to 

attend.  

 Cindy – The Parent Advisory Council will have their first face-to-face meeting this 

Thursday. At the next meeting, more information will be available. 

 Shelley – KAIMH is hosting a pre-conference event on May 3
rd

 in Topeka.  There will be a 

presentation on the DC 0-5.  Shelley will share a training event flyer with Julie to share with 

the group. Please share with your contact list. 

Early Childhood Summit  

 Potential Fall 2017 dates were October 27, November 3
rd

 or November 14
th

. Group decided 

Friday’s were best and selected October 27
th

 as the date. 

o GOB 450 – Ball Room 

o All day event from 9 or 10 a.m. – 3 or 4 p.m. 

 Audience – Broad (including people from across the ECMH spectrum) 

 Discussed the option to partner with MO AIMH 

o Will try to get them on the agenda to discuss their mission and goal with CBEC 

either April or July.  

 The day would likely consist of Presentation, Lunch, Networking or Breakout Session 
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 What will be our main topic? 

o Discussed bringing in a speaker that will drive attendance 

 Any ideas? Julie will look for potential list from past discussions 

 Limited amount of funds to bring in a big name 

 Would need to be in-state person or be able to present via technology 

o Possible areas of focus:  

 Mental Health Consultation 

 Building workforce competency in area of ECMH 

 Trauma 

 Home Visitation 

Social and Emotional Training for Child Care Providers 

 The group will meet before the April monthly meeting to work on the script and slides. 

 

 

Next Meeting: April 17, 2016 In-Person, DMH, Conference Room A, 
Call in numbers - 526-6012/866-630-9353 
 


